
Scholarship Program Open to 
Students of Company Employees

The World Sweeping Association is offering a total of 
two scholarships for students who will be attending an 
accredited college or technical school this fall. 

The amount of the scholarship is $2,000 if this 
sweeping company is a WSA Member company and 
$1,000 if it is not. This company  is   is not 
a member of the World Sweeping Association.

TTo be considered, the student must:
• Have a parent or legal guardian that works for a 
power sweeping company
• Parent or guardian may NOT be a principal in the 
company
• Applicant must be a US citizen or permanent resident

Deadline for applying is July 1st of this year.

TTo access the complete details, including application 
forms and other information, go to:
 www.WorldSweepingPros.org/scholarships/
Questions? Call 866.635.2205 or email director@worldsweepingpros.org
 


